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NACS  - consultations with representatives  

of the Budgetary Sector National Trade Unions Alliance - SED LEX 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 5 May 2015, at the National Agency of Civil Servants (ANFP) was held a meeting 

between representatives of the Budgetary Sector National Trade Unions Alliance - SED LEX and 

representatives of the Agency. 

The meeting is part of a series of consultations programmed by NACS in the context of the 

preparationof  public policy documents at the Agency level, namely the Strategy on Civil Service 2015-2020 and 

the Strategy on professional training 2015-2020. 

During the meeting subjects concerning the social dialogue, the civil service development, 

institutional competences in staff management were discussed, fields that are basic for the public policy 

documents the Agency is developing in 2015. 

This meeting also confirms NACS’ concerns on improving the social dialogue for civil servants and 

is a step further towards a socially responsible dialogue, leading to cooperative, not conflictual relations. 

During April NACS discussed with representatives of academia and the National Trade Union of 

Civil Servants (SNFP). 
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